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July 9, 2018 

 

Julie Murphy 

Director, Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 

Department of Natural Resources 

The Chancery Building 

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801  

Denver, CO 80203 

 

Re: Certification of Compliance with Rule 306.e and 306.b.(3) 

 PETTINGER 20-18HZ PAD Location 

(Document Numbers:  401618840, 401618828, 401618831, 401618832, 401618833, 401618834, 

401618837 and 401618838) 

 Township 1 North, Range 65 West 

Section 18: SWSE 

Weld County, Colorado 

 

Dear Director Murphy: 

 

Kerr-McGee hereby certifies that it has complied with the meeting requirements of Rule 306.e.  A 

representative was available to meet with Building Unit Owners who received an OGLA Notice or Buffer 

Zone Notice pursuant to Rule 305.c and requested a meeting regarding the proposed subject Oil and Gas 

Location.  In compliance with Rule 306.b.(3), Kerr-McGee was also available to meet with such Building 

Unit owners if requested to do so by the Local Government Designee (LGD).  No meetings were 

requested by Building Unit Owners or by the LGD 

 

Proof of receipt of the above-mentioned notices are available should you require it. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kerr-McGee Oil & Gas Onshore LP 

 

 
 

 

 

 


